
      

Logo Usage 

 
Branding is important because it helps employees easily recognize that your 

Wellness Council communications are associated with Working for a Healthier 

Tennessee. Our logo is available on our website at 

https://www.tn.gov/wfhtn/communication-tools.html. You may also use the 

Working for a Healthier Tennessee logo on items such as t-shirts or water bottles if 

your budget allows you to purchase promotional materials. If you need the logo in a 

different format, please email WFHT.TN@tn.gov.  

 

Below are guidelines for using the Working for a Healthier Tennessee logo. 
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